
 

 

Fort Bend ISD families! You may qualify to receive internet 

services through the Emergency Broadband Benefit, a program 

designed to help families afford internet service during the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

The program can provide a discount of up to $50 a month for 

broadband service for eligible households, and a one-time 

discount of up to $100 for the purchase of a laptop, desktop 

computer or tablet. 

 

Families can apply and find participating providers at 

GetEmergencyBroadband.org. 

 

 

 

https://getemergencybroadband.org/

